Minutes of the Selectmen's Meeting December 29, 1975

Ed Clarke was the only Selectmen in Attendance.

Mr. William Elliott called and requested a breakdown of his 1975 taxes. They will be mailed tomorrow December 30, 1975

A member of the Rescue Squad met with Mr. Clarke to inquire as to whether any other member had submitted an article for the warrant as pertains to the Antrim-Bennington Rescue Squad.

Mr. Valeriani a tax payer inquired about his taxes, he feel that they are high for what he is getting. Mr. Clarke gave him a copy of the Current Use Application.

Mr. Clarke instructed the secretary to return the check sent by Mrs. Virginia Grant with an application for a building permit, and ask them to send the check and application to the building inspector.